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On Earth Day, Ford Exploring Tax Deduction for Mass Transit Riders 
CHICAGO – State Rep. La Shawn K. Ford (D-Chicago) announced on Tuesday, Earth Day, that he is currently researching the creation of a tax deduction for riders of mass transit and is calling for more High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) lanes if a statewide capital infrastructure plan is approved. 
“For the economic and environmental health of the Chicago region, we need a strong mass transit system,” Ford said.  “Anything we can do to encourage the use of mass transit should be explored, and I am currently looking at a variety of ways to accomplish this, including state tax deductions.”
If the state passes a capital construction plan, it would be the first major opportunity in more than five years to undertake a massive roadbuilding project.  Ford believes such a plan should come with extensive forethought towards increasing carpool lanes and incentives to encourage ridesharing.
“The governor has spent the last few months talking about new roads, but I haven’t heard him mention anything about ways to encourage carpooling and ridesharing,” Ford said.  “Many cities around the country are leading the way in encouraging carpooling, and I think we need to make a greater effort to promote environmentally-friendly transportation.”

For more information, please contact Rep. Ford’s constituent service office at (773) 378-5902.
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